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December 1, 2024

Rep. Grace Napolitano 

4401 Santa Anita Ave 

Suite 201 

El Monte, CA  91731 

RE: Thank you for your service 

Dear Representative Napolitano:  

As your term of office comes to an end, we want to thank you for your service to the state and 

our community. We deeply appreciate your legislative work to improve our lives, particularly in 

the following areas: 

Infrastructure: Pertaining to water resources and the environment that promote conservation, 

water recycling, desalination and groundwater management. And transportation advancing 

projects and policies that relieve congestion and improve transit. 

Health and Wellness: Securing mental health parity in the Affordable Care Act, promoting 

mental health legislation, and working to increase funding and access to mental health services. 

Youth Advancement: Support for Youth Challenge: a program run by the National Guard cadre 

using military discipline and education to help at-risk youth complete high school to emerge 

better armed with knowledge and training for success. 

Again, thank you for all your efforts in your work as a member of the United States House of 

Representatives. It is much appreciated. We wish you success and fulfillment in your future 

endeavors. 

Sincerely, 

(Print Name & Address) ________________________________________________________ 

___________________________________________________________________________ 

___________________________________________________________________________ 


